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Mole Hill Jumping 

Enjoying a rest in the 
woods! 

  

Dear All,  

This week we have been celebrating LOVE at Mells Nursery. Lots of children 
have bought in their most loved teddies from home and have been making 
valentines cards for them. The children have been exploring hearts in the red 
play dough and we have enjoyed stories about love. On Wednesday and 
Thursday some of the children went on an adventure to the woods and spent a 
long time exploring, making dens, sliding, swinging and looking for bugs. 

Families Favourite Songs 

This week we have  one 
of Archie’s family’s 
favourite songs –  

I like to move it  

by Reel to Real. 

After half term we will 
pick a new song from 
the box. Don’t forget to 
add your favourite in 
the box. 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting our most 
loved teddies. 

 

 

Exploring hearts in the play 
dough  

“I love all of the 
teddies” Isla 

“So do I!” Elodie 

Happy Valentines Day 
everyone 


